
One of the most important aspects of festival day is 
parking. 

On the day there will be NO parking at Hazelwood or the surrounding 
roads.  Please do respect our neighbours by only parking in the 
allocated car park.   
As always we have a park and ride to get you to the grounds safely and 
on time. 
 
 
Parking *** TW2 7PS*** 
NO CAR PARKING AT HAZELWOOD LONDON IRISH 
RUGBY GROUND 

 
 
Car Parking has been organised for all visitors at 
Rosbine Car Park (opposite Twickenham Rugby 
Ground). 
 
The car parking at Rosbine costs £5 for car park, programme and shuttle 
bus 
return journey to Hazelwood. Money to be taken by car park marshals at 
the 
gate. Please can drivers have this ready to ease flow of traffic into the 
car park. 
There are more shuttle buses than last year and they will run from 
7:00am until 
4:00pm. You are advised to arrive early to allow enough transfer time to 
Hazelwood. (~25mins for boarding, transit and alighting of shuttle bus, 
NB. 10am 
first match) 
 
 


